
 
Board of Directors, Regular Session 
January 29, 2018 | 3:00pm – 4:30pm 
 
Called by Steven Chaffin, Board Chair & Executive Director 
Recorded by Jordan Lucas, Board Vice Chair 
 

● 3:00pm: Welcome – meeting begins with a quorum present  
o The board members introduced themselves 
o Chelsea Spence notified board members that she will accept Venmo transfers to 

donate to a scholarship fund in memory of Emily Ross’s brother 
o Legislative Update:  

▪ Consent Education is moving along nicely and has been referred to 
committees in both houses as SB 788 and HB 2234. The legislative team 
will be taking suggestions for students that can testify in support of these 
bills 

▪ Mental Health has been filed as SB 785, but is awaiting filing on the 
House side 

▪ STEM may be unconstitutional in its current form, but the legislative 
team is exploring other options to move it forward 

▪ Affordability took a hit with the release of the governor’s budget 
proposal, but several key legislators have signaled that the proposed cuts 
won’t be left entirely intact  

o Chapter Reports 
▪ MU – several members attended the Boone County Legislative Forum 

where the budget was discussed; student government is organizing a 



 
position the students should take. Some board members were opposed 




